
 

Brookfield Day Nursery Spring Newsletter 2019 

Wishing everyone a very Happy Easter.  

The nursery closes on Thursday 18th April (6.30pm) and re-opens on 

Tuesday 23rd April. 

We will be having a Easter egg hunt, hat parade and tea on 

Thursday 18th April.  

Parents are welcome to join in the fun from 3.00-4.00p.m. 

Front door 

Please can parents ensure that the front door is firmly closed. It has 

a self closing mechanism but needs to be allowed to close 

freely.Please push against the door after leaving to ensure it hasn’t 

been left ajar. Thank you. 

Children’s bags 

Please can parents only put in their child’s bag what the child needs 

for the day. (No medicines, snacks, parents toiletries etc) Some 

children are able to access their own bags and we have to be aware 

for safety. Any medicine children need on the day must be handed 

to a member of staff at the beginning of the day. Thank you. 

Owls Nest Graduation Photos 

From 9.30 a.m.on the 8th May, Tempest will be taking individual 

graduation photographs for the children leaving nursery and going 

to school. At 11.00a.m. the  group photograph will be taken. 

Parents of children starting at school please bring your child in for 

this photo session. 



Tempest photographer 

On 5th June Tempest  will be returning to nursery to take 

photographs of all the younger children. Suzanna the photographer 

will start the session at 8.15a.m. She will be here all morning until 

all the children have had their photo taken. Please note there is no 

obligation to purchase the photographs. 

Mobile telephones 

As part of our safeguarding policy, mobile phones must not be used 

in nursery. It is very important that parents follow this. Thank you 

News from Little Acorns 

 We welcome Avanah, Arlo and Millie into babies. We wish Greyson 

and William good luck as they move onto Rabbits. Aimee has now 

moved into Owls nest and she will be sadly missed by everyone but  

she will be gaining more experience with the pre-school children. 

Aimee has been a great member of staff, settling many babies in 

the last 4 years she has worked in Little acorns.  

We welcome Aimee P into babies, she is moving from Owls nest. 

We know she will settle quickly into Little acorns and we look 

forward to her ideas. We wish Millie, Avanah and Arlo a very happy 

birthday. They are all celebrating birthdays during March / April. 

Please can parents start to bring in sun cream for the coming 

warmer months.  

We have set up a library of food menu books for parents to borrow 

to gain ideas for planning meals for their babies according to their 

development needs. Please ask Mandy, Anne or Aimee if you 

would like to borrow a book. 

 



News from Rabbit run 

We say goodbye to Oleg and Mya as they move into Foxes den. We 

welcome William, Greyson and Kylian . Please could parents bring 

in photographs of family and friends for a display. Photographs can 

be emailed to Nicola to print. 

We welcome unwanted children’s clothes to replenish our 

children’s spare clothes. Summer will be approaching so lets start 

thinking about bringing in sun cream. 

News from Foxes den 

Please provide appropriate clothing for the weather.  

You are welcome to borrow books from the library and weekend 

packs.  

Please bring in photographs of family for the family board display.  

Please look in our lost property basket if you have items of clothing 

missing. (grey basket by the door). 

Please ensure your chid has a toothbrush and paste, wellington 

boots and a beaker.  

Please check your child’s tray. Lots of the children’s work is left in 

their trays.  

News from Owls nest 

Please ensure your child’s clothing is labelled. Please encourage 

your child to borrow weekend packs and books from the library.  

Betty Bear does enjoys a visit at the weekend to different children’s 

homes. 



The special letter of the week is ‘J’ Please look for objects starting 

with the  ‘J’ at home and out in the environment. Also look for 

numbers around the environment . 

The holiday club opens form 8th-12th April & 15th-18th April. 

 Lots of exciting Easter activities are planned!! 

 


